OFFICE OF THE PRIME MINISTER
CHIEF OF STAFF

19 MAR 2014

The Rt Hon Sir Christopher Geidt KCVO OBE
Private Secretary to Her Majesty the Queen
Buckingham Palace

London
UNITED KINGDOM

Dear Sir Christopher

I have attached a letter from the Prime Minister, the Hon Tony Abbott MP, to Her-Majesty
The Queen recommending amendments to the Letters Patent for the Order of Australia for the

appointment of Knights and Dames.

Yours sincerely
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